
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/22/2022 12:47:58 AM

First name: Marlene

Last name: Hauck

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The proposed expansion violates the public use agreements in place at the lake by significantly

increasing the obvious human presence/buildings in a forested area.  The proposed expansion also calls into

question the impact on water quality due to dramatic increases in sewage as well as water use, increased human

impact on one of our few remaining "wild" lakes and decimation of the lakeshore.  I see NO benefit to anyone in

the creation of a large resort in an area which is distant from any larger recreation areas, such as ski resorts.

Our family has owned land on Holland creek for 55 years, and value the preservation of the lake as a place to

experience the outdoors without intrusive human impact.  All of this would change with this expansion.  I

STRONGLY oppose this proposal.


